Hampshire White Riders 2023 Fund Raiser

Saturday November 18th was the Hampshire White Riders Snowmobile Club’s annual fund raiser. Steak Packages, Pork Chop packages, Bacon Slabs, Hams, and Turkeys were raffled off along with our big cash raffle with $2300.00 in prizes.
 Thank You to everyone who came out and supported the Snowmobile club, members, local residents, and neighboring snowmobiling clubs. This is our club’s major fund raiser so thanks for all the support. Thanks to Dimitra of The Red Ox restaurant & Bar for letting us hold the event there for past several years. 
Thanks to everyone who worked at the event, Becky Haseman, Scott Haseman, Matt Lindborg, Joline Smith, Jordyn Smith, Jodi Fields, Kevin Hansen, Betsy Lima, Bert Veldhuizen, Jeff Meindl, Ed Brettschneider, Ed Hagendorn, Kent Nussbaum, Laura Stadie, and Dwain Stadie. 
Don’t forgot to attend any snowmobile club’s fund raiser in your neighborhood or anywhere else. Supporting these events keeps all the clubs going and the sport needs the snowmobile clubs to survive. For more information on the club go to www.hampshire whiteriders.com or look us up on Facebook.

            Hope To See You at The Next Club Fund Raiser.
                         Dwain “Duey” Stadie
